Eckstein Booster Minutes: May 1, 2017

Cantando Festival, Whistler, BC

- Jean-Marie will send an email of a detailed itinerary, Whistler Village map and travel details to parents by Wednesday.
- For parents make a copy of the travel document
- Students should put their phones in airplane mode or they may incur roaming fees.
- Students may want to bring a small amount of spending money with them.
- Students should bring a snack for bus: no meat, no cheese, no fruit, no peanuts

Wild Waves Trip/Outreach Concert: June 9, 2017

Conflict with To Kill a Mockingbird tea – Field trip will continue as planned

POPs concert: June 12, 2017 at Roosevelt 7:30pm

Communication:

Some parents are still not receiving/reading communication from choirs New concerted efforts to reach all families will include:

- Calendar invite
- Website update with info: included on every email
- Students texting info to parents

Next year:

Jean-Marie plans to meet with Treena Sterk on Wednesday to discuss plans for next year.

Topics include:

Homeroom for Advanced Treble Choir

For incoming 9th Graders, students may enroll for Concert choir at Roosevelt for one semester in order to allow for Health class, if not taking online.

Other Business:

Private Lessons: keeping track of private lessons will move to a system in which the teacher/voice coach communicates directly with parents. This will be a change in the system for May and June.

Jean-Marie will send out notices for March and April lessons combined.